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Advance Notice: 
2022 H1 Results 
 

 
Blackmores Limited’s half-year results will be announced on Thursday 24 February 2022.  

An analyst briefing will be held at 10:30am AEDT following the release of the half-year results 
announcement.  

Shareholders can watch the webcast of the briefing at https://edge.media-server.com/mmc/p/q6hj9uqu    

The webcast will be also made available on-demand in the Investor Centre of our website 
https://www.blackmores.com.au/about-us/investor-centre/news-and-announcements. 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 
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